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ERRATUM
WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU AND OFFICE OF ECONOMICS AND ANALYTICS RELEASE RESULTS FROM SUPPLY CHAIN SECURITY INFORMATION COLLECTION
Universal Service Fund Support Recipient Networks with Huawei and ZTE Equipment and Services Identified
WC Docket No. 18-89

On September 4, 2020, the Wireline Competition Bureau and the Office of Economics and Analytics released a Public Notice, DA 20-1037, in the above captioned proceeding.  This Erratum amends the Attachment of the Public Notice, titled “Eligible Telecommunications Carriers with Existing Huawei and ZTE Equipment and Services,” by adding “Central Louisiana Cellular, LLC.” and “Inland Cellular Telephone Company;” in alphabetical order and deleting “Western Elite Incorporated Services”.
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